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Hope everyone had a great 4th of July.   

 

We have our 900 round coming up this month on July 19th. If you are planning to 

shoot the State 900 or State Games of America, this will be a great opportunity for 

you to practice for those. There will be a work day on Saturday July 18th to prepare 

for this shoot.  We will be working from 8am to 12pm so if you have the time 

please come help setup and get everything ready. All help will be appreciated.  

 

Our Annual Jamboree is next month on August 15th and 16th. Randy Meyer our 

new Bowhunter Rep will be setting up a fun and challenging course. There will be 

a class for everyone including non competitive. This event is open to all members 

and non members. The Jamboree is our biggest shoot of the year so please try to 

come out and shoot to support your club while having some fun shooting with fam-

ily and friends. 

 

I would like to thank Tim Kaldahl our Website Coordinator/Newsletter Editor for 

everything he has done for Prairie Bowmen. Tim and Lisa and their boys Erik and 

Justin will be moving to Montana the end of July. Tim was the winner of the Ruth 

Ellis Volunteer to the Year award this year at the Annual Banquet. He helps with 

every event and activity the club holds.  Tim also runs our JOAD and Intro to Ar-

chery programs. He has been a huge asset to Prairie Bowmen and will be greatly 

missed. Thank you Tim and good luck in Montana. 

New Members  

 We have seven new memberships joining our club. 

Jordan Martindale 

Brad Jurgens 

Rebecca Chandler  

Jacob McAffrey 

Ken Johnson   

Ryan Lindbeck and Family   

Joel Cramer and Family   

We welcome all of you and look forward to seeing you at the range. 

New Combinat ion  
The combination will be changed on Sunday July 20th. The outdoor range and in-

door range will both be changed to ____.  This new combination is for members in 

good standings, if the combination does not appear in the blank above then your 

membership is past due. Please contact Kelly Allen to pay so you can continue us-

ing the ranges. 

 



P R E S I D E N T  

T r e n t  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 5 8 0 - 0 8 0 3   

t r e n t a l l e n @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t   

 

T A R G E T  R E P .  

A d a m  J i r o v s k y  

( 4 0 6 ) 7 5 0 - 1 8 5 0  

s l a m d a m @ h o t m a i l . c o m  

 

B O W H U N T E R  R E P .  

R a n d y  M e y e r  

( 4 0 2 ) 4 9 9 - 8 8 1 5  

r a n d j u l i 6 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t   

 

T R E A S U R E R  /  S E C R E T A R Y  

K e l l y  A l l e n  

( 4 0 2 ) 4 1 6 - 2 8 8 1  

k a l l e n 7 6 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

R A N G E  M A S T E R  

G a y l e n  R o g e r s  

( 4 0 2 ) 4 2 3 - 0 6 8 6  

g r o g e r s 1 8 0 0 @ w i n d s t r e a m . n e t  

 

Y O U T H  E D U C A T I O N  C O O R .  

T B D  

 

W E B S I T E  C O O R D I N A T O R /  

N E W S L E T T E R  E D I T O R  

T i m  K a l d a h l  

( 4 0 2 )  6 1 3 - 4 7 9 9  

t k a l d a h l 2 0 0 0 @ g m a i l . c o m   

 

 

 

Board Members 

Board Meeting 
 

July 15th, at 7:00 p.m. 

Outdoor Range 

725 Carlton Dr. 

Treasurer  Report  

May/June 

 Income 

May/June 

Expenses 
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Hello Prairie Bowmen members. This is Randy Meyer your new bow hunter rep. We have one 3-D left 

this year. It is going to be our jamboree in August. Come on out and take the opportunity to get your bow 

hunting setup ready to go for September 1st. We will be giving out glass mugs for the archers who plan to 

shoot competitive. We will be putting all the winners of each class in a hat and drawing names out until 

we run out of mugs. We will be serving free food and plan on having lots of fun. If you do not want to 

shoot competitive, grab your range finder and come take advantage of your fantastic outdoor range and 

targets to get ready for the up coming hunting season. Its all about shooting your bow and having fun! See 

you in August, I guarantee you a challenging and fun 3-D weekend.  

Bowhunter  Report  

JOAD /  AAA  

Junior Olympic Archery Development/ Adult Achievement Archery program. Learn the fundamentals of 

archery or improve current skills. Our next session will start on July 14th and is open to members and non 

members 8yrs old and up. Cost for the 10 week program is $15 for members and $25 for non members. 

We offer two shooting times with registration for the first shooting time will be 5:30pm with shooting 

starting at 6:00pm.  The second session will sign in at 7:00pm with shooting starting at 7:30pm.  The 

range will close at 5:00pm for setup so no open shooting. Tim Kaldahl is our instructor for the JOAD/

AAA.  Chad Scott and Kelly Allen will soon be completing her Level 2 certification and will be taking 

over. Please note that the JOAD/AAA  is moving from Monday night to Tuesday night.  

 

2015 Schedule  

JULY 
14th JOAD session 3 begins 
18th Intro to Archery begins 
19th Target 900 Round 
 
AUGUST 
6th Special Club Meeting 
15th & 16th Club Annual Jamboree 
 
SEPTEMBER 

OCTOBER 
17th & 18th Target 300 
19th JOAD session 4 begins 
24th Intro to Archery begins 
        
NOVEMBER 
21st & 22nd Target 300 
 
DECEMBER 
19th & 20th Target 450 

Special  Meet ing 
There will be a special meeting on August 6th at 7pm located at the outdoor range. We will be voting on 

Bylaw changes that were pass by the Board of Directors. You will be receiving a copy of these change by 

email before the meeting. If you have questions or comment you may make them by replying to that email 

and they will be address at the meeting. Please try to make the meeting and place your vote. 



 



O U T D O O R  R A N G E  

7 2 5  C a r l t o n  D r i v e  

 

61 YEARS OF 

  

STRAIGHT SHOOTING 

July 2015 

Issue 

Tim Kaldahl 

5318 Stockwell St. 

Lincoln, NE,68506  

We are on the Web 

www.Prairiebowmen.org 
Stamp  

Here 

 

Brand new Arrows found at Indoor Range please send email to  
bparchery@gmail.com to claim. 

 
Missing something? Found something?  

 

Lockers  
 

We have lockers for 

rent at the indoor 

range.  

$50 per year 

 or  

$30 per six months 

Send email to  

pbarchery@gmail.com 

L o s t  a n d  Fo u n d  

I N D O O R  R A N G E  

3 4 5  S.  1 4 T H  S T.  

E - M a i l  L i s t i n g  

There is often important news that happens faster than the newsletter. 

Don’t miss out! If you haven’t been receiving e-mail form the club, 

then make sure we have your current e-mail address.  

Contact Kelly Allen at kallen76@windstream.net to confirm your e-

mail.  


